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Effective Date:  3/25/2025 

Role(s): Clinical/Provider 

Updated Direct Bilirubin Reagent 

Due to an updated assay reagents and internal validation studies, the normal reference range for direct 
bilirubin at all MH/NorDx sites will be changed as follows:   

• The updated reference range will be 0.0-0.4 mg/dL (old reference range is 0.0-0.3 mg/dL).

Please reach out to Dr. Tarek Hammour, Maine Medical Center Portland Medical Laboratory Director, with 
questions at Tarek.Hammour@spectrumhcp.com 

For any processing or specimen collection questions, please refer to the NorDx test catalog at 
https://nordx.testcatalog.org/. 

If you have any other questions, please contact NorDx Customer Solutions at 207-396-7830. 
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